10:	planning@camden.gov.uk; Kate.Phillips@camden.gov.uk
Subject:	Planning application 2016/3252/P-4 The Hexagon, Fitzroy Park
Faulth and of	
For the attention of Ms K	ate Phillips
Dear Kate,	
As the residents of No 8 I Coline McConville, in obje	itzroy Park we wish to endorse the email sent by our neighbour at No 8A Fitzroy Park, ection to this application.
This follows a steep, blind sewers from our propert difficult here as it is impo	puse is built high up above the road with a retaining wall all around our garden perimeter. I corner - below which our garage forecourt provides up hill access to the road - and the venter into the main system in the road at this junction. Access into the road is already essible to see or hear cyclists, pedestrians and other vehicles. A steady stream of HGVs will ser with the narrowness of the road puts our essential retaining wall at risk as well as other
Yours sincerely	
Sue Thomas	

Friday, November 25, 2016 6:31 PM

From: Sent:

Sent from my iPad